
The St Botolph’s Cloud 
 
July 2025 
‘Teach children how they should live and they will remember it all 
their life’ 

† 

Contact Details 

School Telephone: 01529 302698   School email:enquiries@stbotolphs.co.uk    School Website: stbotolphs.co.uk 

We break up on Wednesday 23rd July 25 and return on Wednesday 3rd September 25  

Thankfulness is our Christian value this term.                                                               
Thankfulness is our Christian value this term.  We are constantly celebrating our Christian 
values in school.  The other five values are: Compassion, Perseverance, Friendship,       
Truthfulness and Respect.  The children get rewarded certificates in worship on a Friday. 

 Dates for your diary 

Wednesday 2nd July - YR1 Sherwood Forest Trip 

We are excited to announce that we have a new website due 
to go live on 3rd July.  Please log on and have a look at it when 
you have got time.  We are so proud of it  Home | St 
Botolph's CofE Primary School  

W/C Monday 7th July - YR5 Bikeability 

Wednesday 9th & Thursday 10th July - YR6 Leavers         
Performance 

Thursday 10th July - YR2 Skegness Aquarium 

Friday 11th July - The Summer Fair please come and join us if 
you can. PTFA will be sending out more information nearer 
the time. 

Sunday 13th July - YR6 Residential trip 

Thursday 17th July - PTFA School Disco 

Friday 18th July - Bots fest more information to follow, book 
the day off work and join in the fun.  Fingers crossed the   
weather is good on that day. 

Monday 21st July -  Reports will be out.                           
There is a new format this year, I hope you like it. 

22nd July - YR6 Leavers Service at St Botolph’s Church 

22nd July - YR6 Leavers Party 

23rd July - Break the rules day £1 
donation via Parent mail only no cash. 

23rd July - End of Term 

Well done  

Well done to all the children this term.             
Assessments and tests have been completed.  
This term is always a busy one for all schools.  

Year 6 SAT’s results will be out in July, parents 
will be informed when the children 
get the reports. 

The children and staff have worked 
really hard once again.   

https://www.stbotolphs.co.uk/
https://www.stbotolphs.co.uk/


 

     September 2025 - Staffing structure 

 

Year Teacher   Teacher Teaching  

Assistants 

Lunchtime 
Supervisor 

Foundation Mrs K Jones   Mrs K Devine Mrs R Atkin 

Mrs L Henry 

  

Mrs Wragg  

Miss       
Bradbury 

Year 1 Mrs Szirtes  

(full time until WB 
8th Dec then Mrs N 
Hann M,T,W Mrs 
Szirtes T, F) 

  

  Mrs K Thompson (M 
and T) 

Mrs A Main (W,T,F) 

  

  

  

Mrs E Gaskin 

Mrs H Henson 
(until Miss     
Atkinson       
returns) 

Mrs        
Ward-Jones 

  

Year 2 Mrs K West (SLT)   Miss H Bradley Mrs C Ford 

Mrs J Chisholm 

Mrs Cowlan 

Year 3 Mrs Eames 

  

  Miss L Barnes Mrs S Sanderson Mrs           
Hazelwood-
Tett 

Year 4 Mrs T Sibley (M,T) 

Mrs K Eastwood 
(W,T,F) 

  Mrs B May Mrs R Georgiou Mrs Paul 

Year 5 Mrs N Smith (SLT)   Miss S Jones Mrs A Clawson Miss Croft 

Year 6 Mrs M Wright 
(Deputy Head) 

  Miss S Beckett (SLT) 

  

  

Mrs K Coupland Miss      
Chapman 

The Burrow Miss Epton     Mrs Hallam 

Mrs Pell 

  

SENDCo/
TAC and 
LAC lead 

Miss Hewerdine 
(SLT) Full-time 

        



School Uniform 

School Uniform – No jewellery please except watches, earrings are allowed, but must 
be covered in tape for PE. Religious jewellery is allowed. We wear grey trousers and 
skirts, not black, (just a reminder). All items should be named. 

PE Kits –Trainers are needed , not plimsols. All items of clothing should be named 
please. Children should not come to school in their PE kit, they will change at school. 

Attendance   

Please make sure that your 
child comes to school on 
time.  It is so important 
that they attend school and 
a prompt start always helps 
to set the tone for the day. 

St Botolph’s Email address’s  

enquiries@stbotolphs.co.uk                              
studentabsence@stbotolphs.co.uk               
musiclessons@stbotolphs.co.uk                                                                                                
earlybirds.badgers@stbotolphs.co.uk (please 
use this address for all Early Bird/ Badgers 
enquiries and bookings)                                                                                         
changeofaddress@stbotolphs.co.uk                                               

Message from the PTFA    

We’d like to start with a huge thank you for your generous donations during Dress for Summer Day! Your contributions will go a long way in 
supporting the Community Summer Fayre – especially our tombola and raffle prizes. If you didn’t get a chance to donate yet, don’t worry – 
you can still drop off items at the school. 

Summer Fayre – Friday 11th July. 

The fun kicks off right after school, with a special performance by the school choir to open the event. 

We’ve got a packed line-up of fun for the whole family: 

Games – some just 50p per go! Cake stall, Burgers & Hot Dogs, Free circus skills area, 65ft bouncy obstacle course & bouncy castle,     
Coconut shy & Hook-a-bag, The stocks (who’s going in..?) Candy floss stall & ice cream van, Community gift stalls, NEW this year: Pimms & 
Lemonade Bar (also serving wine, lager & cider for non-Pimms fans) 

Make yourself comfy! Bring along your camping chairs and picnic mats, and relax with some food, drinks, and community spirit! 

https://stbotscarnivalfayre.my.canva.site/#summer-fayre-activities 

What’s Coming Home Soon - 

Before the big day, every child will bring home: 

A bag with raffle tickets. Just £1 a ticket. Win a pop up tent, vouchers for shops hampers, A leaflet with all the details or check them out 
online at the link above. 

Competitions - A Carnival Mask Competition.  Carnival cake decorating competition,  We’ll also be selling wristbands for unlimited bouncy 
castle access – just £6 (it’s normally £3 per go!). Every wristband purchase also enters you into a Family Hamper Raffle. 

Can You Help? 

We’re looking for volunteers to help out on the day – even just 30 minutes on the BBQ, bar, bouncy castle or a stall would make a huge 
difference. Please let us know if you can lend a hand. ptfa@stbotolphs.co.uk 

A Fond Farewell from me  -                                                                                                                                                                            
I want to say a heartfelt thank you to Sarah, our wonderful PTFA Secretary, who is stepping down this year. Her dedication, ideas, and        
incredible smile will be sorely missed. We’re now on the lookout for a new secretary – could it be you? 

Save the Date - 

 
Our Annual General Meeting is on Wednesday 10th September – come along and get involved. Active help is needed 
for us to keep up these amazing events that we plan in September for the coming year.  

Many thanks 

Peter Volunteer Chair  

mailto:changeofaddress@stbotolphs.co.uk
https://stbotscarnivalfayre.my.canva.site/#summer-fayre-activities
mailto:ptfa@stbotolphs.co.uk


 

MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD 

I just wanted to take this opportunity to thank you all for another busy and brilliant year.  We have 
really enjoyed working with you and the children.  It has been a pleasure seeing them all develop and 
blossom over the year.  We are all very proud of them.  I hope you have a fantastic summer break.   
Enjoy your family time together.   

We sadly say goodbye to our Year 6 children at the end of this term. They have been a wonderful year 
group and we will miss them all in September. We all hope that your next journey into Year 7 is a good 
one.  We wish you all the love and luck in the world. Take care and keep shining Year 6, you have been 
amazing.  

I look forward to seeing you all again on September the 3rd.  Best wishes to you all. Let’s hope the   
sunshine stays. 

 

 

Mrs D Wilson                                                                                                       
Headteacher  

Message from the Chair of Governors 

As we approach the close of this academic year, I would like to take a moment to reflect and give thanks for the 
many blessings we have received.  Also, I want to take a moment to celebrate all that has been achieved at St 
Botolph’s C of E Primary School. Our children have been amazing at demonstrating our Christian values.  I have 
been fortunate enough to have been on several school trips and have visited the school on many occasions.  Every 
time, I have been impressed by the politeness and willingness to learn that can be seen across all year groups and 
above all, the wonderful children continue to inspire daily with their curiosity and compassion. 

 

When the Summer Break begins, may it be a season of rest, wonder, and renewal. Let us carry forward our school 
values into whatever lies ahead. May God bless each of you with peace and protection over the break. As the year 
6 pupils head off to their new schools, I am reminded of a passage in Jeremiah, “For I know the plans I have for 
you,” declares the Lord… A verse full of hope and reassurance for the future. I pray for rest and renewal for 
every member of staff. May God’s love continue to guide and sustain us all, and may we return in September re-
freshed and ready for the journey ahead. 

 

With warm wishes and Gods blessing, 

 

Ian Freeman 

Chair of Governors 

 


